
4 Beekman Avenue,
Mount Vernon, New York.

September 22, 1930.

Dear Colonel Bovey,
The enclosed list of my American Committee for the 

Friendship Gift to McGill University isn't quite complete 
but I thought it best to send it to you now so that the in­
vitations from McGill University can be mailed as quickly as 
possible.

Will you be good enough and let me know when the 
for November 1st has been officially approved so thatWe are most anxiousprogramI may arrange for the American publicity, to know what date your invitations will be.issued as we would 

like our publicity here to start at that time.
It was so nice to see you here.
With kindest greetings,

Sincerely yours,

EB:W
Enclosure

Colonel Wilfred Bovey,
Director, Extra-Mural Relations, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.
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